
Legal Notice 
Town of Hamilton 

 
Notice is Hereby Given that the Town Council for the Town of Hamilton 

will hold a public hearing on Hamilton’s Draft Comprehensive Plan on 
Tuesday, September 27, 2016 at 6:30 p.m. at the Hamilton Public 
Library Community Room.  

 
The purpose of the Public Hearing will be to solicit comments from Town 
of Hamilton residents and property owners regarding the Town’s Draft 

Comprehensive Plan. The Draft Comprehensive Plan will be available for 
review to the public at the Hamilton Town Office, 16 Broad Street, during 

regular business hours, the Hamilton Public Library, the Earlville Free 
Library, and on the Town’s website: www.TownofHamiltonNY.org.   
 

By order of the Town Council 
Town of Hamilton  

 
Sue Reymers 

Town Clerk 

http://www.townofhamiltonny.org/

